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Top line of banner reads: Collegiate Youth of the Cheon Bok Gung Church Missionaries visit to Russia. 
 
The Cheon Bok Gung Church in Seoul sent out six young missionaries for a 12-day exploratory visit to one of the Vision 
2020 sisterhood nations – Russia, according to the Tongil website. The young adults’ mission started on August 6, 2013 
and will finish on August 18, 2013. 
 

 
The Cheon Bok Gung Church in Seoul sent six college-age Unificationists to St. Petersburg and Moscow as part of a 
short-term missionary work from August 6th to 18th. 
 
The Cheon Bok Gung college missionary team will begin witnessing in Saint Petersburg for four days, then travel via 
train to Moscow to witness another four days. 
 



 
The text in the photo says: “College-aged youth missionaries embark on a short-term mission to establish a sisterhood 
relationship between the Cheon Bok Gung church and Russia (one of Vision 2020 providential nations).  The main 
activities are: witnessing, visiting the providential places, making a sisterhood relationship, etc.” 
 
The missionaries will build a sisterhood relationship with Russian church members and will learn about the providential 
history that True Parents’ worked by participating in the local Russian church’s worship, cultural events and cultural 
exchange. 
 

 
The Family Federation for World Peace and Unification (FFWPU) Korea sent young Unificationists missionaries to 
substantialize Vision 2020. The picture above reads: “Vision 2020 Substantialization!” 
 
The missionaries were recruited from staff of the National Seonghwa (Youth) Camp as part of their devotional 
Jeongseong condition from August 2-4, 2013. Also they visited and were educated at the Headquarters office in Seoul 
about their eminent journey. On departure day (August 6th), Rev. Byeong Yul Lee explained the proper attitude that 
missionaries should have. 
 
The missionaries will be back before True Father’s Seonghwa (Ascension) Memorial Ceremony. Before they left, they 
vowed determination to work hard in Russia and to continue working hard after they return to Korea. 
 
 
 


